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WELCOME TO  

Morning Worship 
July 24, 2022 

 

 

Almost Home  

 

Welcome 

 

At Calvary  

 

Psalm 23 -  Adult Choir  

 

Sovereign Over Us  

 

Prayer  

 

Sermon 

Dr. Ken Parker, Senior Pastor  

Turn Your Eyes  

 

Scripture Reading 

 

Closing Prayer 

Derek Lorence 

 

 

Office Hours:   

Monday-Thursday 8:00am-4:00pm, Friday 8:00am-Noon  

We have  
an app! 

“Kearney FBC” 
303 South Grove Street 

Kearney, MO 64060 
816.628.5693 

www.kearneyfbc.com 

Stand Forever  
a broadcast 

ministry of  
FBC Kearney 

Staff on Call: Travis Black 573.855.9868 

Deacon for the Week: Derek Lorence 660.216.5173 If you would like to speak with someone about how to become 
a Christian, believer’s baptism, joining the church or something 
else related to your faith, you’re invited to the front at the  
conclusion of worship to talk with one of our staff members  
or deacons or their wives. They’ll be there to meet you . . .  

 

July Scripture -  
Whoever restrains his words has knowledge, and he who has a 
cool spirit is a man of understanding.  
 
     Proverbs 17:27 (ESV)  

 THIS WEEK: JULY 24 - JULY 30 

 

SUNDAY     

Worship...8:00am, 9:15am, 10:30am  

Sunday School…9:15am, 10:30am 

Kids Home From Camp 

    

MONDAY              

Staff Meeting… 1:15pm 

Youth Leave For Super Summer Camp 

 

TUESDAY   

No Scheduled Activities  

 

WEDNESDAY  

Pastor’s Bible Study… 6:00pm 

Choir Rehearsal… 6:30-7:30pm  

Band/Praise Team Rehearsals… 7:30pm 

   

THURSDAY   

No Scheduled Activities  

 

FRIDAY    

Youth Home For Super Summer  

 

SATURDAY    

No Scheduled Activities  

J ULY 24,  2022  
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  ANNOUNCEMENTS 
PROMOTION SUNDAY for Children and Youth in Sunday School 

is August 7. Students should attend their current class that 

day. At 10am, teachers will initiate PROMOTION to their class  

members’ next grade level. Parents, we invite you to be part 

of Promotion Sunday by visiting the 2nd floor of the Activity 

Center where breakfast snacks will be provided. You are  

welcome to cheer on the children as they make their way to 

their new classes. Be sure to meet your child’s new teacher, 

too, and ask how you can be involved in the Sunday School 

class. (NOTE:  Preschool children are promoted throughout 

the year according to their age.) 
 

Northland Christian Schools. We are now accepting  

applications for the new campus opening here in Kearney  

at 22610 State Route 92!! Enrollment is open for pre-K through 

fifth grade. Reduced tuition is also available for KFB families 

who enroll this year. Information can be found at 

www.northlandchristianed.com/admissionsstandards.  

Use the link to schedule a tour, ask questions and learn  

about all that Northland has to offer! An Open House is 

scheduled for July 28 from 5:00-7:00pm and we would love  

to see you there. This is a wonderful opportunity to check  

out Northland Christian and see if it is a fit for your family!  

 

Back To School Resource Fair. The Kearney School District will 

be collecting new and gently used clothes and distributing 

them during the Back to School Resource Fair on August 11th 

and 12th. They need clothes in all sizes-from youth small to 

adult XXL and are especially looking for Bulldog gear. Clothes 

and shoes may be dropped off at Hawthorne Elementary  

August 8th-10th between 9:00am and 3:00pm.  
 

Tribute Quartet Concert. July 31 at 4:00pm. Tribute Quartet  

has made many appearances at the National Quartet  

Convention, Silver Dollar City, Dollywood, and on television  

networks such as Fox News, DayStar and TBN.  

 

Discovery Homeschool Academy. We have a wonderful  

enrollment and some amazing teachers lined up for the  

22-23 school year! We are still hiring and looking for  

enthusiastic, Christian individuals to join our teaching team. 

Applicants should have a college degree in any field of  

study and love to work with children. If interested, please  

contact Letricia Hess at: discoveryhomeschool@gmail.com. 

“We look forward to partnering with you as we work to  

enrich both the church and our local community through 

Christ-centered education!” 

 

Staff Cookout. You’re invited August 10 at 6:00pm in the  

Activity Center. Our ministry staff will provide hotdogs,  

hamburgers, baked beans, potato salad, and ice cream bar 

with all the toppings. 
 

Children’s Sunday School. Beginning TODAY, the PreK class,  

for both 9:15am &10:30am will temporarily relocate to room 125 

to be combined with the 3-year-old class. Workers at the child 

check-in station will point you in the right direction.   
 

Pickleball. Free summer pickleball will be open in the Activity 

Center to anyone who would like to get out of the heat and 

have fun with others. August 11 from 6:15-8:00pm.  

Contact Rick Cawthon for more information. (816-805-4782) 

 
Senior Adult (OWLS).  

- Our senior adult ministry is going to the Truman Presidential  

Library and Museum on August 11. We’ll depart the church at 

9:45am. Cost is $12 for adults and $10 for seniors 62 and older. 

Today is the last day to sign up at the welcome center. 

- Our annual senior adult trip to Branson will be October 6-8.  

Trip details to come. Deposit of $100 due by July 31.  

Contact Travis Black for more information. (816.628.5693) 

 

Operation Christmas Child. We are collecting t-shirts,  

sundresses/skirts, shorts, underwear and socks for our 2022  

shoeboxes. Donations may be dropped off in the office.  

Monetary donations will be used to purchase shoebox items; 

please note that it’s for “OCC.”  

 

Welcome. A warm welcome to our newest First Baptist Family 

members: Larry & Sandy Hill, Bob & Kathy Thompson, and Austin 

& Chloe Brownlee. If you haven’t already had the opportunity, 

introduce yourself and welcome them to our FBC family. 

 

Our Condolences. Dr. Parker and Lori, along with the First Family, 

extend sincere Christian sympathy to Kyle Bennett in the loss of 

his grandpa. 

We’re grateful to have all of you with us this morning in 

worship. If you’re a guest with us, I want to extend a warm 

welcome on behalf of our church family. I want you to 

know we believe what we talk about here. Contrary to 

what a lot of people think, as Christians, we don’t think we 

have it all together. In fact, we know we don’t and that’s 

why we’re here. Most of us have looked for answers to 

life’s questions in a lot of different places and we’ve found 

that Jesus really is the one with the answers, so our quest 

for understanding includes studying the book he’s given to 

us . . . the Bible. We know people wrote it, but they were 

people that God inspired to do so.  

So, we believe it! 

 

If you’d like to talk about anything we talk about today  

or anything related to your experience, one of our staff or  

I would love the opportunity to visit with you. I hope you’ll 

take the time to fill out the CONNECTION CARD and drop 

it in the offering plate at the end of the service.  

We’ll be in touch! 

 

Thanks again for choosing to worship with us today. 

 

Pastor Ken  

WE ARE GLAD  
YOU’RE HERE  
WITH US TODAY! 

https://www.northlandchristianed.com/admissionsstandards

